
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

7 October 2024 

 

 

 

via email:    

 

 

Tēnā koe  

Re: OIA request – Information in relation to number of staff employed at Te Tāhū 

Hauora Health Quality & Safety Commission 

Thank you for your OIA request via email on 24 September 2024. The two parts of your 

request are addressed below: 

1) The number of directly employed staff currently working at Te Tāhū Hauora Health 

Quality & Safety Commission. 

As at 24 September 2024, Te Tāhū Hauora Health Quality & Safety Commission has a total 

of 86 employees. 

2) The number of directly employed staff and their positions who earn less than $27.80 per 

hour (excluding all allowances or overtime rates).  

At present, none of our employees are earning less than $27.80 per hour. 

 

Nāku noa, nā 

 

 
 

Dr Peter Jansen 

Chief Executive 

Te Tāhū Hauora Health Quality & Safety Commission 

 




